
 

Would you like to speak to the 

parent of a transgender child? 

Parents of gender expansive children may feel alone or like 

they do not have anyone with whom they can discuss difficult 

subjects. Through the PFLAG Parent Outreach Program, you 

can talk to a parent who has been through what you are 

experiencing. You can ask questions about navigating difficult 

situations like school or “coming out.” You can hear about 

their experience with their own child and how they were able 

to handle various challenges.  

 

 

If you are interested in being matched with a parent, please call 

the PFLAG Warm Line at (412) 833-4556 and leave a 

voicemail OR send an email to parentsupport@pflagpgh.org 

with the following information: 

 Name and phone number 

 Communication preference (Text/Call/Email) 

 Neighborhood or City if you would like to be matched 

with a parent who lives nearby. * 

 Any preferences on who you are matched with* (ie. If 

you prefer to talk with a parent of the same gender as 

you, if you prefer the parent of a child of the same 

gender as your child) 

 Any other information you believe is relevant that you 

would like to share with the parent you will be matched 

with.  

* Although we strive to match based the preferences of every parent, there 

are some situations where we may not have volunteers who meet this criteria 

and we will do the best we can.  
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